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July 28,2000 

Mr. Ray Kennedy 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevd 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: USLD - Docket Number: 000036-TI 

Dear Ray: 
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As I mentioned to you by telephone earlier today, I have been informed by USLD that USLD 
recently was able to devise a way to access records that were unavailable earlier as a d t  of a 
change in accounting system. As a result, USLD believes it will be able to quantify the payphone 
charges that are the subject of this docket more accurately than the amount earlier reported to you, 
which was based on a partial estimate. However, the revised figure will not be available prior to 
the August 1 agenda conference. For this reason, USLD respectfully requests the Commission to 
defer this item. 

Yours truly, 

pp*- 
Joseph A. McGlothlin 
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